Woolacombe PIFA

AUTUMN 2024 NEWSLETTER

Thank you so much!

Welcome back to the 2024/2025 school year!

The PTFA would like to thank all of you for helping to raise over £13,000 last year.





This amazing fundraising effort has helped provide lots of extra experiences and equipment for our kids including...

FOREST SCHOOL LESSONS - SPACE ODYSSEY VISIT - READING BOOKS - P.E. EQUIPMENT - SING UP MEMBERSHIP - YEAR 6 END OF YEAR PARTY - WHOLE SCHOOL SCIENCE EVENT - NEW GAZEBO

Creative Play

Last year, our big goal was to revamp the music play area near reception, and now, thanks to all the support, we've got enough to purchase a brandnew climbing frame from Creative Play! Over the summer they also added some vibrant playground markings, and the kids have been having an absolute blast with them.







NEW CLIMBING FRAME COMING SOON!



The Fun doesn't stop there!

With your continued support, we can keep making Woolacombe School an extraordinary place for our children to learn and grow. Let's keep the adventure going together!





WAYS YOU CAN SUPPORT!

- Love shopping? With Easy Fundraising, you can raise money for Woolacombe School while you shop! Just download the app and choose us as your cause.
- Feeling lucky? Play the North Devon Community Lottery for just £1 a week and select Woolacombe School PTFA as your cause. You'll not only support us but also other local charities, plus you could win £25,000!
- Asda Cash Pots for Schools shop at Asda and select Woolacombe school as your 'Cashpot' to donate 0.5%



FUNDRAISING FROLICS -FUN, FUNDS, AND FUTURE SHENANIGANS

1111111

SAVETHE DATE

- Friday, 4th Oct: Classroom Opening Party
- Wednesday, 30th Oct: Pumpkin Carving
- Friday, 1st Nov: Fireworks Night
- Thursday, 28th Nov: Christmas Gift Evening













Your support